
 
Office of the Governor Web Site – Copyright 

 
This is a public domain website.  Most of the information on this site is not copyrighted.  You 
may use, share or copy such information appearing on this site.  Of course, it would be 
appropriate to give credit to the Office of the Governor as the source of this information. 
 
Our site may contain text, artwork, photos or other content that is copyrighted by others and is 
being used with the express permission of the copyright holder.  Therefore, it is recommended 
that you contact our Webmaster for permission to use information contained on this site. 
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